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B1112 road
closures, January
2019

The Bll12 north of the reserve entrance will be
closed during some weeekends

If you are planning to visit the reserve during the first three weekends of
January, the B1112 north of the reserve entrance is due to be closed on
the following dates and times:

Friday 4 January 8pm- Monday 7 January, 5am

Friday 11 January 8pm- Monday 14 January, 5am

Friday 18 January 8pm- Monday 21 January, 5am

It will therefore be necessary to access the reserve from the south.

Find out more at
rspb.org.uk/lakenheathfen
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